
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, July 18, 2022 11 :36 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Subject: Wastewater on LGI - docket# 01294 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04780-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Mandy Foxworth <mandy.foxworth@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Subject: Wastewater on LGI - docket# 01294 

Commissioners, I am an owner on Little Gasparilla Island and am in favor and see the need daily why we need a 
wastewater system. When we purchased our home last summer, the first thing we had to do was get the septic system 
pumped out at great expense. Driving around the island you also can see older, un-regulated septic systems that are not 
installed or maintainer properly and I hate to think about what's in the standing water when we have significant rain 
that floods the streets. 

Address: 
9390 Little Gasparilla Island 

V/r, 

Mandy Foxworth 
405-316-0551 
mandy.foxworth@yahoo.com 
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